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}TE)f.,jf:; ilitNt\l Paula FLETCHER 
Councillor Toronto-Danforth Ward 30 

July 23, 2014 

Councillor Maria Augimeri 
Chair, TTC Board 

Dear Chair Augimeri and Members of the TTC Board, 

Re: Jones Bus Service 

I have been approached by residents in my ward asking for consideration to have the Jones bus better 
accommodate the large community at the Blake Boultbee Toronto Community Housing complex. 

There are many elderly community members who rely on the Jones bus to get to the Danforth. Currently, 
they have to walk to Jones, either on Strathcona or Boultbee and their journey may start mid block on 
Blake Street. 

A good suggestion has come forward that at various times of the day, the schedule and route of the 
Jones bus could be changed to pick up residents on Blake Street to accommodate residents who have 
mobility problems. 

I would very much like the TTC to consider the feasibility of this excellent suggestion which would be of 
great benefit to many residents of Blake Boultbee. 

Your consideration is appreciated. 
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JUL 2 3 2014 

Sincerely, 

Councillor Paula Fletcher 
Ward 30 Toronto Danforth 

c.c. 	 Salim Chiboo 
Blake/Boultbee Tenant Representatives 
Kerry Bowser, ED, Eastview Neighbourhood Community Centre 
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